
Friday 13th September

Reminders:
Ravens (Year 3/4) will be swimming on TUESDAYs not Thursdays
Uniform swap shop rail - As you may be aware we have a uniform rail in our School
Reception Area. Please feel free to help yourself. If you would like to donate to our
Uniform rail please leave clothes next to the rail - please can we ask that the clothes
are in a clean, good condition
Snack - please ensure snack money is paid via School Spider. Children are welcome
to bring in their own healthy snack from home if they wish. 

HUGE WELL DONE to parents  and
children of Nursery, Year 2, Year 3 and
Year 5 - They all had 100% attendance

this week! 
Let’s keep it up!

School UniformOur new pedestrian gate and intercom
are now up and running.  

Please note the following: 
The Car park remains off limits for

parents at Hallwood Park
Breakfast club should come through
the main entrance, and the gate will

be open for them. If it is not, then
please use the intercom

Any late arrivals or early picks ups
(including Nursery) should use the
intercom to gain admittance to the

main entrance

Please can we ask that the gates are
NOT pushed or pulled. They are on a
slow opening mechanism for health

and safety reasons.

Some Upcoming Dates to be aware of   
(a full parent calendar will be shared

shortly)

17th September Ravens start
swimming 

23rd - 25th September Falcons
Conway Residential

21st October Owls and Ravens
Parents’ Evening

22nd October Kestrels and Falcons
Parents’ Evening
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